
   King and Queen County Electoral Board Meeting 

November 9, 2018 

 

The Electoral Board reconvened the Provisional Ballot Meeting at 10:00 a.m. in the General 

Registrar’s office to consider provisional ballots cast due to no acceptable form of PhotoID.  In 

attendance was Armistead Ransone, Chairman; Diane Klausen, General Registrar; Mary Ann Levere, 

Secretary. 

There being no voters having presented acceptable from of photo ID, the Provisional Ballot meeting was 

adjourned at 10:45 a.m. 

 

Mary Ann Levere 

Secretary  

 


